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Reminder – Support the One Billion Meals campaign 

 

Dear parents, 

We would like to bring your attention back to the Circular 668-23 ‘One Billion Meals Campaign’ dated 18th 

May 2023. We sincerely appreciate the support we have received thus far, but we still have a long way to 

go to reach our target of 25,000 AED. As a school that strongly believes in empathy and compassion, we 

kindly request your generous contribution towards this important cause. 

Why is your contribution so important? 

Hunger knows no boundaries: Food insecurity affects communities worldwide, and no child or adult should 

have to go to bed hungry. By supporting the One Billion Meals Campaign, we can contribute to eradicating 

this global issue. 

Exemplifying empathy: By actively participating in this campaign, we demonstrate to our children the 

power of empathy, kindness, and community support. Our actions speak louder than words, and we have 

the opportunity to teach valuable life lessons through our contributions. 

Making a lasting difference: Your donation, no matter the amount, will directly impact the lives of those in 

need. With each contribution, we move closer to the campaign's ambitious goal of providing one billion 

meals. 

Let us stand united as a school community and extend our support to this vital cause. Please click on this 

link HOPE (Helping Out Possibly Everyone) to make your donation. As a reminder, the donation link will 

remain open until 17th August 2023.  

Thank you for your generosity, empathy, and commitment to creating a better world. If you have any 

questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. Your dedication to this cause 

is greatly appreciated. 

Warm regards, 

 

 Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
 Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
 Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

https://yallagive.com/en/campaign/HOPE-HELPING-OUT-POSSIBLY-EVERYONE-51969

